
Dear Editors and Reviewers: 

Thank you for your letter and for the reviewers’ comments concerning our 

manuscript entitled “Erdheim-Chester disease with asymmetric talus involvement: A 

case report” （ID：52843）. Those comments are all valuable and very helpful for 

revising and improving our paper. We have studied comments carefully and have 

made correction which we hope meet with approval. The main corrections in the 

paper and the responds to the reviewer’s comments are as flowing: 

Responds to the reviewer’s comments:  

Reviewer NO: 01202237: 

Response to comment: Well written, informative case report of very rare disorder. Thank 

you! 

Response: Thank you for your comments. 

 

Reviewer NO: 02990500 

Response to comment: The paper is a case report that aimed to describe an unusual case 

of ECD invading the asymmetric talus and tibia without involving other organs. It is well 

written, and I think it can published in the current form. 

Response: Thank you for your comments. 

 

Reviewer NO: 00722438 

Response to comment: This study reports rare original findings in ECD along with 

treatment tailored to this specific case. The detailed report of the findings and 

characteristics of the data of histological work out confirm the ECD diagnosis in lack of 

symmetrical lesions. The limitations of this report are confined to the importance of a 

single case report. 

Response: Thank you for your comments. This study shows that surgery treatment may 

also achieve good results for the ECD patients with only bone involvement. 

We tried our best to improve the manuscript and made some changes in the 

manuscript. These changes will not influence the content and framework of the 

paper. We appreciate for Editors/Reviewers’ warm work earnestly, and hope that the 

correction will meet with approval.  


